
 
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 
 

In the Matter of the Application of Union  ) 

Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri  ) 

Concerning a Natural Gas Incident at   ) File No. GS-2016-0159 

3404 Georgia Street in Louisiana, Missouri.   ) 

    

 

RESPONSE TO STAFF'S REPLY TO AMEREN 'S RESPONSE  

TO GAS INCIDENT REPORT 

 

COMES NOW Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (“Ameren Missouri” or 

Company”) and for its response to the Missouri Public Service Commission's (“Staff”) Staff 

Reply to Ameren's Response to Gas Incident Report, states as follows: 

1. On June 21, 2017, Staff filed a reply to Ameren Missouri's Response to Staff Gas 

Incident Report.   

2. Paragraph 3 of Staff's reply states, "… Staff did not anticipate that it would take 

Ameren Missouri a year to complete the “initial assessment and plan development” for 

recommendation number two. However, Staff is willing to accept this time frame if Ameren 

Missouri keeps Staff fully advised on a regular basis of its progress throughout this process." 

WHEREFORE, Ameren Missouri respectfully informs the Missouri Public Service 

Commission that it has no objection to the requests contained within Staff Reply to Ameren's 

Response to Gas Incident Report and will keep Staff informed on a regular basis.  

 

 

 

 

(See next page for signature) 



 
 

     Respectfully submitted, 

UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY, 

d/b/a Ameren Missouri 
 

   

/s/ Wendy K. Tatro    

Wendy K. Tatro, # 60261 

Director & Assistant General Counsel 

Paula N. Johnson, # 68963 

Senior Corporate Counsel 

Ameren Missouri 

1901 Chouteau Avenue, MC 1310 

St. Louis, MO 63103 

(314) 554-3484 (phone) 

(314) 554-4014 (fax) 

 

AmerenMOService@ameren.com  
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

The undersigned certifies that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document was sent 

by electronic transmission, facsimile or email to counsel for parties in this case on this 28th day 

of June, 2017. 

 

 /s/ Wendy K. Tatro   

 

 


